
 

The Fredericksburg Symphony Orchestra  
Proudly Presents: 

FSO FILM CONTEST “Adventure” 

Attention film students! The FSO’s Student Film Conest opens Feb 1 
with the winning film shown on the big screen as the symphony 
performs its March 15, 2025 concert “A Salute to Mother Earth.” 

Who is eligible? The contest is open to any HS student from the 
region (Fredericksburg City, King George, Stafford, Spotsylvania, 
Orange).  

Requirements for submission include: 

• Film must be entirely original, with footage taken by the student. 
• Help? Students may utilize faculty for advice and 

consultation only. Teachers must be credited in the final 
frame. 

• Footage: must promote the Fredericksburg region’s ample 
environmental treasures, scenery and wildlife. 

• Sound: There will be no sound to the film, but it should 
include captions for locations and credit rolls.  

• The film should match the spirit of Robert Bradshaw’s 
“Adventure” which will be performed with the film at the concert (see 
fredericksburgsymphony.org for music). 

• Film length: should match the music at 5:24 (see link above). This includes opening 
title and closing credits. 

• A title be included in text for the opening of the film. The title must have the word 
“Adventure” in it to honor the music (e.g. “Rappahannock Adventure”. Your name 
and school must be included in the final frame, along with any faculty members who 
assisted you. 

• Tech Requirements: Film must be in .mp4 or .mov format at a 1920X1080 format 
and video should be shot horizontally.  

• Deadline: Submissions must be uploaded into our Dropbox no later than March 1, 
2025. No late submissions will be considered.  

• Questions? contact abielke@fredericksburgsymphony.org or call 540/370-2399 
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